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Happy New Year to all of our HR families!

Dear Families,
We welcome you all back to school after the Christmas holidays. I
hope you have all had a good start to the year, I know we certainly
have. Walking around school and visiting lessons, the children are
enthusiastic about their new learning and working incredibly
hard. Our whole school topic for this half term is A Whole New
World. It will focus on Geography and the Environment.
Yesterday, I was incredibly lucky to go to the Young Voices
Concert and I was so proud of our school choir who sang with
such  passion. Young Voices is a memorable experience for our
KS2 children. All the children who attended this phenomenal
experience enjoyed the concert immensely, including the staff
and will be glad to look back in their older years and smile. Warm
wishes Mrs Robinson

.

 

A message from Mrs Robinson
School

Attendance

The winning 
class is... Stonegate 6JH

 

Our School Target is 97%

This week our whole school
attendance was: 92.01%

Tiny Steps: 79.63%
Nursery: 93.10%
Jubbergate: 90.37%
Ousegate: 95.04%
Fishergate: 90.26%
Whip-Ma-Whop-Ma-Gate: 92.89%
Gillygate: 92.44%
Fossgate: 86.06%
Mickegate: 93.40%
Stonegate: 97.83%

Learn, Grow and Aspire Together

Updating Changes
 If your child has a change in medical circumstances, please

notify the school office as soon as possible so that we can keep
our records up to date and ensure that all staff are aware of

each child’s conditions. 
 

It is also important that parents/carers keep the school
updated of changes in contact details, especially mobile phone

numbers, so that we are able to make contact with you in an
emergency. It is important we have 3 emergency contacts on

our system.
 

Parking
Due to access for the emergency services, please can

we ask you not to park down the side of the school
drive.


